Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

August 9, 2016

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, WI

RE: Committee Appearance Request (Mt. Pleasant PD Range MOU)

Dear Mayor and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear before the Finance & Personnel committee to seek formal approval to accept the range rental agreement for the use of the Mt. Pleasant Police Department shooting range.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ALH/mmw

cc: D/C Weitzel

